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Chief of Staff of the Presidential Executive Office Anton
Vaino’s message of greetings to the 6th Plenary
Session of the Christian Inter-Confessional Advisory
Committee
Anton Vaino, Chief of Staff of the Presidential Executive Office, has addressed a message of greetings
to the 6th Plenary Session of the Christian Inter-Confessional Advisory Committee meeting in Moscow.
The message reads:

I greet the participants in the 6th Plenary Session of the Christian Inter-Confessional Advisory Committee
from 15 Eurasian countries.

Your traditional Forum unites leaders and high-ranking representatives of Christian communities and
serves as an authoritative platform for discussing topics of important humanistic civilizational
significance.

I am pleased to note that the Christian communities in our countries set a remarkable example of fruitful
and successful co-work being initiators of many large-scale and much demanded projects and
programs aimed to strengthen international and interreligious accord, to preserve the global historical
and cultural heritage of eternal spiritual, moral and family values. Especially worthy of profound
recognition is your noble mission to give effective help and support to people in trouble. It has been
convincingly demonstrated by your humanitarian actions to supply food to Syria and to restore a school
in Damascus that you have carried out together with representatives of the Muslim community.

I am confident that your forum will be held in a creative and constructive manner.

I wish you all the best,

 A. Vaino

Chief of Staff

Presidential Executive Office

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/45974/
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